
Vermillion Township  
Board of Canvass Meeting Minutes 

March 13, 2024 
 
Attendance: 
 Supervisor Chairman Larry Ring 
 Supervisor Audrey Felty  
 Supervisor Jeramy Ladzun 
             Clerk Cynthia Ladzun  
  
Clerk Cynthia Ladzun called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm and the Pledge of Allegiance was 
recited.  
 
An abstract of the votes from the Vermillion Township election held on March 12, 2024 was 
presented to the Board of Canvass. Jason Anderson was elected as Supervisor and Cynthia 
Ladzun was re-elected as Clerk.  
 
Felty motioned to adjourn at 6:08 p.m. Ladzun seconded the motion; all were in favor and the 
motion carried.  
 
 
Cynthia Ladzun 
Clerk, Vermillion Township 
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